
From
Director Higher Education, Haryana,

Shiksha Sadan, Sector-5, Panchkula.

To
1. Principals of Government Colleges of Haryana

2. Principals of Govt. Aided Private Colleges of Haryana

3. Principals of Self-Financing Colleges of Haryana

Memo No. : 0100 t91612020-Coordination-DHE-Paft(1)
Dated, Panchkula, the 24.09.2024

Sub: Regarding reopening of UG/PG 2ndl3rd Year Admission Poftal 2024'
25.

Kindly refer to the subject cited above.

Keeping in view of various requests received from colleges and students for

opening of the admission portal, I have been directed to inform you that admission

for Principal Secretary Higher Education

Haryana, Panchkul

Endst. No. Even

A copy is fonruarded to following for information:

1. PS to W/PSHE, PS to W/DHE

2. Registrars of all the State Universities of Haryana

3. Deputy Director Coordination / UNP / College-I / College - II I College-Ill
4. IT Cell, Higher Education, Haryana for necessary action and uploading on portal

5. All Applicants / Stakeholders

Dated 24.09.2024


